
Rim Intelligence website, e mail temporarily shut down due to troubles 

 

Thank you for using our website and allow us to take a moment to apologize for today’s 

malfunction. Due to server troubles, the Rim Intelligence website has been unavailable 

for most of the day. At present the website is available, but could shut down again. We 

are working to restore normal operations by the end of the day. Furthermore, the 

troubles extended to our e mail server although that too has been temporarily restored. 

The e mail server may once again be taken down to facilitate troubleshooting of the 

main server issue.  

 

Thank you for your patience and once again please accept our apology for this 

malfunction. 

 

Should you have any questions, please call us at: 

 

+81-3-3552-2411 

Rim Intelligence  

Hisako Mori, president. 

 


